
lJnitect States J)cpartrncnt of the Jnterior 

OFFICE OF THE SF.CRET1\R Y 
WASHINGTO>.:, D.C. 202·\-t' 

JUL 9 1979 

President Amata Kabua 
Off ice of the President 
Marshall Islands Government 
Majuro, Marshall Islands 96960 

Dear President Kabua: 

This is a follow-up to my letter of June 15, 1979, to 
Mr. Anton DeBrum, Secretary of Foreign Affairs with respect 
to the proposed medical survey of the people of Likiep 
Atoll. 

We have been in constant contact with Department of Energy 
officials on this proposed survey. The Assistant Secretary 
for Environment, Mrs. Ruth C. Clusen, has informed us that 
the Department of Energy is attempting to schedule a visit 
by the Brookhaven medical team to Likiep as soon as it is 
feasible to do so. We will keep you informed o( 
developments. 

In the meantime, the Depar:tment of Energy lias asked if the 
Department of the Interior could provide a list of those 
people who were rcsiclcnt on the island during March 1954. 
When Mr. l\.nton DcBrum, ;;ecretary of Foreign 1\f:fairs, raised 
the question of a Likicp medical survey auriny his ~ecent 
vi~:;it to Washington, he inl1icatecl that he woulcl undc::rtake Lo 
have such a list developec'l. It wouJ.cJ be Ctppreciatecl if your 
off ice could provide such a list as soon as possible for the 
u~c;e of the Departrnen t of Enerc:;y. 
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::;incerely yours, 

fllJTH G. \!l\i·'. CL.E\ 1 

Mrs. Ruth c. Van Cleve 
Director 
Off ice of Territorial Affairs 
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